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President Thomas Botzman – COVID-19 Emergency Preparedness Task Force 
 
 
Misericordia Employees: 
 
Governor Tom Wolf has mandated that non-life-sustaining businesses close.  On-line and remote 
learning activities will continue.  Misericordia University courses will continue as scheduled.  Faculty 
should continue courses as planned.  Any employee who needs to retrieve a computer or other items 
important to your job duties should do so by 8:00 tonight, Thursday, March 19, 2020. 
  
All employees of Misericordia University should telecommute on Friday, March 20, 2020.  Those who 
are unable to telecommute should stay home. 
 

 


